REFERENCE MINUTE #4 - 1371 -3- November 29, 1971

The Committee met Monday, November 29, 1971, from 3:00 to
4:12 p.m., to review the recall program to date. 51,250
tounds of all codes are being held at distributor level and
12,540 held at dealer level. 66,500 are, as yet, unaccounted
for.

Bridgeport has received the following amounts.

Luz2sw - 1,618 rounds

Luzew - 2,000
Lu3ow - 183
Lu3iw - 760
LUozZip - 520
LUO031D

LUG41D -

Guns reported damaged are;
one Savage Model 110, L.H
the possibility of thr e o

. one §ode1 700 ADL;
Hale. There remains
No

Tﬁls isiithe only instance to date of any problem involv-
codg anﬁ 1; s.38t known whether the cartrldges in use
ingd. aity 4398 Roiler. The possibility exists that the
amag@ : een due to some other cause. We may know

;e dboug this when the gun is received and examined in Bridge-
ﬁ- :

uallty'Control reported pulling down 40 rounds of code LU30W
with no contamination so far. This operation will continue.

Attached as Appendix A, is a chronological summary of events
following the events since the first report from the field.
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